
 

   
 

 

 

 

THE WILLIAMS FAMILY 
Missionaries to C.A. In Panama  

PRAYER REQUEST 

1. Please pray we can get an 
appointment at the American 
embassy to get a passport for Roy. 
They are having limited 
appointments because of covid, 
and are backed up for several 
months. 

CONTACT AND MEANS OF 

SPONSERSHIP 

Mission Board: 
International Baptist Missions 

4346 N Galloway Ave 
Mesquite TX 
75150 
 
Home Phone: 
870-569-3425 
 
Home Church: 

FBC of Meadowview 
4346 N Galloway Ave 
Mesquite TX 
75150 
214-391-7176 
EMAIL: 

   
GREETINGS 

Dear Pastor and Church,                                        July 2021                     
 
Hello from Panama! We pray this letter finds you doing well 
and will be an encouragement to all who support our 
ministry here. 
 

Church Update 
 
Ebenezer Baptist Church is doing well and have many 
blessings to share! 
 
In February, we were able to start our first Bible institute, 
with classes two nights a week. There are eight men from 
our church attending right now, three of which feel the call 
of God on their lives and are seeking His will on where He 
would have them serve. 
 
In April, God allowed us to purchase the piece of property 
that we had been looking at and praying about to build 
the church on. Right now we are meeting under a tent as 
we work through all the building permits and permissions. 
Thank you so much to all the churches and individuals who 
gave towards this property! We know it will be used 
greatly for His glory! 
 
My dad and mom came down the first of May for the birth 
of our son, and dad was able to preach a revival for us 
while he was here. God used it greatly! We saw people 



 

   
 

 

This is the building for Reservation Baptist Church. 

jonwilliamstocentralamerica@yahoo.co

 
 

Little Roy John 

 

 
 

 
 

Setting up a tent for Ebenezer 
Baptist Church to meet under 

while we wait on paper work to 
clear. 

 

 
 
Our first church service on our 

new property. 

saved and others make things right with God and the 
church! 
 
In June, we celebrated our four year anniversary as a 
church and also had our first wedding in the church. God 
has been so good to Ebenezer! 
 
Reservation Ministry Update 
 
Reservation Baptist Church is doing well and have 
completed their first church building!  
Bro Elmer and his wife came down to stay in town for a 
couple of months for the birth of their son, and we just took 
them back to the reservation to continue ministering there. 
 
A huge thank you to Countryside Baptist Church for 
donating to build the next church building on the 
reservation in a village called, Jujucal, that Bro. Elmer has 
begun preaching in. We are excited about what God is 
doing there! 
 

Praise 
 
We are so happy to announce the newest addition to our 
family, Roy John Williams! He was born on May 5th, 
perfectly healthy with no breathing issues, which is always 
a concern when a baby is taken early! He is named after 
two men that went to be home with the Lord last year, who 
were very influential in my life! 
 
We are also praising God, and so thankful to Ridgeview 
Baptist Church, for donating to the building of Ebenezer 
Baptist Church! Also, two different individuals have sent 
donations for the building and work down here. 
Words could never express our gratitude and we pray God 
blesses you richly! We are excited and look forward to 
being able to send pictures and updates of the building 
progress in the coming months! 

 

  
 
In His Service, 
Jonathan Williams 
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